
NEWSLETTER EIGHT, TERM FOUR                                        Tuesday 4 December   2018  

Kia Ora, Talofa lava, and Welcome.  

Welcome to the new children and their whanau who are joining our school this week.  New students this week is 
Laurie, 

Resignation – the Board of Trustees would like to inform our school community that they have accepted the 
resignation of Dianne Wright.  Dianne will be finishing at Koraunui School at the end of this year.  The Board would 
like to thank Dianne for her service to our school over many years and wish her well for her future.  There will be 
opportunities over the next 2 weeks to acknowledge Dianne’s contribution to Koraunui School and community.

Umu Festival
We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who helped out with the preparation of the Umu Festival last 
Friday.  It was a wonderful experience for us all to see and be involved in the process as well as taking part in the feast
in the afternoon.  This was a wonderful celebration of Pasifika culture and a chance for us to come together as a 
community.

Enviroschool
Silver Award
Yesterday we
held a special
assembly with
special guests
from Enviroschools, Hutt City
Council and our community to
celebrate our school receiving the Enviroschool Silver Award in

recognition of the work our tamariki and staff have done within the school and around the community.  We are proud 
of the work we have done to date to improve our environment and plan to continue this in the future. 

Ng  ā     Kaiako ō   Te Puawaitanga   ō   te Kākano will be holding a   Te Whānau Tautoko Hui, at 6pm   tomorrow night   
at school
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 to discuss plans for 2019.  Please come along and contribute to the discussions.

KCC Holiday Programme 
– Please note closing date for enrolments is tomorrow 5 December.

There will be no 50-cent stall for the remainder of this year.

Head Lice – we have had some cases of headlice at school recently.  Please check your children’s hair, especially if 
you notice them scratching.  Information about preventing the spread of headlice can be found at the following website
https://www.kidshealth.org.nz/head-lice.  If you have any concerns or questions, please contact the school office for 
advice and support

Hats – It is great to see so many children wearing their hats at school.  Please remind
them to keep bringing them as the term progresses.

Keep up to date with photos and information of what is happening around the school and in the
classrooms on our Facebook page.

Dave Lamont 
Principal 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

WHATS COMING UP THIS TERM?

TERM FOUR 
 05 December: Board of Trustees Meeting 7.00pm
 06 December: Junior Picnic at Days Bay 
 10 December: Year 6 Graduation Dress Rehearsal
 11 December: Year 6 Graduation
 12 December: Magical Mystery Bus Tour – Year 6
 13 December: Horoeka Nature Reserve Trip Rms 1-4 10.30am-1.00pm
 14 December: Final assembly at 11am and school finishes for the year at 12 noon. No KCC on this afternoon.
2019
 31 January – Teacher Only Day
 01 February – Staff Only Day
 04 February – School starts Term One
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Stokes Valley Christmas Parade
Koraunui School float

Saturday 8th December (this Saturday)

Would your child/ren like to be in our float this year? 
Come to school and meet Miss Wright at the front gate at 11.00am

Come in your Christmas colours. 

Our theme this year is Te Wheke ō Muturangi
(Miss Wright will also need some adult help on the day. Please talk to Di if

you’re available)
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